

Ysgol Bae Baglan

Headteacher Mr M. Tate Senior Leadership Team Mr L. Lewis, Mr R. Rees, Mr G. Williams, Mrs K. Palmer, Mr A. Marchant, Mr S. Davies, Ms C. Prescott, Miss N. Williams

Seaway Parade, Port Talbot, SA12 7BL

Tel: 01639 508540

18th July 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As we approach the summer holiday, there are a couple of points I would like to bring to your attention and ask for your co-operation:

Uniform

The school has a Uniform Policy which can be viewed on the website. I would like to reiterate that:

- Pupils in Year 7-11 are not allowed to wear jeans, skinny trousers, leggings or tracksuit bottoms to school.
- Jewellery is not allowed in school however a watch and a single set of stud earrings are permitted. No facial piercings are allowed.
- We do not permit extremes of fashion in students' hairstyles. Added hair colours
 must be natural and subtle. Hair braiding and patterns cut into hair or eyebrows
 are not acceptable.

If you are concerned about whether a particular item/style is suitable then you should contact the school for advice before buying or sending your child to school.

Attendance and Punctuality

Your assistance in ensuring that your children attend school regularly and are punctual are greatly appreciated. The Welsh Government target for attendance is 95%. School begins at 8.30 a.m. and the expectation is that pupils are at their classes by this time.

Once again, thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

R E Rees (Mr)
Deputy Headteacher